
This bill would only harm law abiding citizens of Oregon. Increasing gun free zones only endangers 
innocent people. It does nothing to prevent a deranged person from killing inocents. History of Mall 
shootings, school shootings in Oregon and across the country dramatically shows this fact. The current 
background check system is fair and sufficient. Also to make gun storage in private homes, such that 
homeowners cannot defend ththemselves is ludicrous. Finally to enact more red tape for legal 
concealed carry only penalizes we the legal and responsible citizens of our state.  

Vote No on this proposed legislation. 

Carl Lees  


